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February 25, 2003

VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY RECE%VF@
Mr. Brent Kirtley Fgg 2 6 2003
Commonwealth of Kentucky PUBLIC SERVICE
Public Service Commission COMMISSICN
P.O. Box 615
211 Sower Boulevard

40602
Frankfort, KY 4060 22205 1Y 62

Re: NOS Communications Inc. d/b/a International Plus
Request to Withdraw KPSC Local Exchange Tariff No. 1

Dear Mr. Kirtley:

On behalf of NOS Communications Inc. d/b/a International Plus, we hereby
request that our KPSC Local Exchange Tariff No. 1 be withdrawn. At this time [NOS
Communications Inc. d/b/a International Plus, does not offer local service in Kentucky.
If circumstances should change, NOS Communications Inc. d/b/a International Plug will
resubmit another local tariff for your approval.

An additional copy of this letter is enclosed. Please date stamp the extra copy and

return it in the enclosed prepaid envelope. Should there be any questions with respgct to
this matter, please contact me at (702) 547-8486.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jessica Renneker
Deputy Director, Regulatory Affairs

SimrLE SoLutions For OVER10YEARS -
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Los Angeles, California 90010
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February 6, 2003

RECEIVED
FEB 0 7 2003

Mr. Thomas Dorman, Executive Director i

r____.

VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Commonwealth of Kentucky PUBLIC SERVICE
Public Service Commission COMMISSION
P.O. Box 615

211 Sower Boulevard !
Frankfort, KY 40602 !

Re: NOS Communications, Inc. d/b/a INTERNATIONAL PLUS -
Proposed Tariff Revisions

Dear Mr. Dorman:

On behalf of NOS Communications, Inc. d/b/a INTERNATIONAL PLUS (“IP”) we hereby
submit an original and four (4) copies of its proposed tariff revisions. This material consists of taniff pages
as indicated on the following check sheet:

P.S.C. Ky. No. 4 - Eighteenth Revised Page 2

As requested by Mr. Brent Kirtley and Ms. Renee Smith of the Kentucky Publig Service
Commission, this revision updates the header of each tariff page to accurately reflect each d/b/a qontained
within the tariff.

An additional copy of this letter and filing is enclosed. Please date-stamp it and return it to the
undersigned in the enclosed postage-prepaid envelope. Should you have any questions with respect to
this matter, please contact me.

illia
Executive Director, Corporate and Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures
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